
 
 

Virtual Learning-Edgenuity  

Mrs. Lesley Terrebonne, Teacher 
 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

 This letter is to inform you that your child will now complete their curriculum as of Nov. 2, 2020 virtually via  “Edgenuity.”  

Mrs. Terrebonne, will be the teacher that will monitor and be your reference for any questions pertaining to the program. Since your 

child will be working with Edgenuity, the following will pertain to your child: 

❏ They will no longer sign into Google Classroom to complete their attendance/coursework. (Unless they are enrolled in STUDY 

SKILLS, BAND, ART, CHOIR, and/or Keyboarding.) *see below 

❏ I will create a Google Classroom for Edgenuity students so I can keep a line of communication open and there would be an 

easier way to attend Google Meets as needed.  

❏ Students are only responsible for the work in each course assigned on Edgenuity. (Unless they are currently enrolled in 

STUDY SKILLS, BAND, CHOIR, and/or Keyboarding.) *see below 

❏ Grades will be given on the work in each course on Edgenuity. 

❏ I will be available after school for questions and scheduled Google Meets. This time frame is from 3:00-3:30.  

❏ The grading scale is the same as in your child’s courses. (A: 100-93/ B: 92-85/ C: 84--75/ D: 74-67/ F: 66-0) 

❏ There will be start and end dates for all work. Students must adhere to dates.  

❏ The E2020   website can be accessed from the LPSD Homepage under the Student Resources tab or this hyperlink: 

https://auth.edgenuity.com/Login/Login/Student       

 I will have our first Google meet on Monday, November 2 at 3:00 to answer/discuss the program and to answer any questions. 

Google Meet will be done via Google Classroom.  

 Your child’s username is their 7 digit number and their password is LPSD  in caps and their 4 digit number.  The first time 

your child logs on, there will be an orientation video for them to watch.  

 If you are in Study Skills, Art, Band, and/or Keyboarding, you will still be responsible for that teacher’s 

work/assignments on Google Classroom.  

 You may reach me at GMMS by leaving a message with the office, sending a message via our Google Classroom 

page, or via email at lterrerbonne@mylpsd.com. Thank you in advance for your cooperation and I look forward to helping your child 

navigate through Edgenuity to achieve their highest potential. 

 

Sincerely, 

____________________________________     

H. Melancon, Principal 

 

____________________________________________ 

L. Terrebonne, Edgenuity Teacher 
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